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Advisory Notice                         A17-016 

 
Date: October 31st, 2017 

 
DECOMMISSION OF THE HSVF D2 AND D3 UNICAST PROTOCOLS  

& THE HSVF D3 MULTICAST PROTOCOL 
 
Pursuant to Technical Notice 17-006, please take note that the HSVF D2 and D3 unicast protocols as well as 
the HSVF D3 multicast protocol will be decommissioned after market close on Friday February 23rd, 2018. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Technical Help Desk at the coordinates in 
the signature found below. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Technical Help Desk 
Toll free: 1-877-588-8489 
Telephone: 514-871-7872 
Email: samsupport@tmx.com  
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